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Last Tuesday was a great day for our students at the Track Meet!  
The sun managed to shine on us, and our students all tried their 
best.  While it can be hard at times to wait for your event, or sit 
in the stands with cheering children, Track Meets such as this one 
provide our children with memorable experiences and a chance to 
try something new.  We believe in providing all students with the 
opportunity to participate, and we were all impressed with how 
well our students participated and encouraged each other.  This 
Friday at 1:00pm, we will be handing out the ribbons to 
students who placed 8th or higher in their event.  Families 
and friends are welcome to join us for this celebration!

Kathy Pantaleo                                                     

Principal
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Important Dates! 

May 15 - 26 Gr 2 + 3 Swimming  
May 19 Assembly - Track              

Ribbons Awarded  
May 23 2:00 Dismissal       
May 25  Hot Lunch            
May 26  Grade 7’s at McNair                               
May 29 - 31 Grade 6 and 7 
Camp                                    
June 1st Breakfast Scramble      
June 5 Beach Day                
June 7 Band Concert @ 9:15             
June 9 Canada 150 Evening!  
June 16 Sports Day      
June 26 Report Cards Home 
June 28 Grade 7 Assembly    
June 29 Last Day of School - 
Dismissal at 11:15   

Kidd Schedule 

8:30 - Morning Warning Bell 
8:45 - Classes Begin           
10:25 - 10:40 - Recess        
12:05 - 12:45 - Lunch            
2:38 - Dismissal
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Canada 150 Celebration at Kidd! 
This is a reminder that on Friday, June 9th we will be 
having a BIG celebration at Kidd 
from 5:00 - 8:00pm.  There will 
be a live band, hot dogs and 
hamburgers, a silent auction and 
more!  A form will be sent home 
soon with all of the information.  
Looking forward to a great 
evening!

Class Placement Requests 
Kidd staff spends thoughtful time deciding on the 
placement of our students in classes for next year.  
There are many factors that are important 

considerations, and classes are 
always subject to change in 
September depending on 
enrolment numbers.  Factors 
such as strengths and stretches 
as a learner and friendships are 
all things that we look at during 
our meetings.  If you have 
information about your child 
that you would like for us to 

consider for his or her placement next year, please 
email Mrs. Pantaleo (kpantaleo@sd38.bc.ca) or send a 
letter to the office by Friday, June 2nd.  Please note 
that your input should not include a request for a 
specific teacher, but rather information that will help 
us make our decision during the placements.
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  Early 
Dismissal  at 
2:00 on 
Tuesday, May 

23rd! 

School will be out at 2:00 
this coming Tuesday for 
our District Wide Annual 
General Meeting

Hot Lunch on 
Thursday May 25th 

We’re trying a new system 
of online ordering your hot 
lunch!  An email and a 
notice recently went home 
showing all of the delicious 
food that you can choose 
from.  If you would prefer a 
paper copy and to pay by 
cash, please come to the 
office and we will help you 
out.  All orders are due 
by Friday, May 19th.
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